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To whom it may concern, 

 
The Organising Committee of the II Central Asian Congress of Urology expresses its respect and 

gratitude to you for the active and fruitful collaboration with our team in the preparation of this event. 
In preparation for the II Central Asian Congress of Urology, a lot of work was planned with the 

involvement of leading speakers on topical issues of oncourology, urolithiasis, andrology, conservative 
and operative urology. 

 
Unfortunately, due to the epidemiological situation in the world with the COVID-19 virus, all 

public events with international participation have been suspended. In this situation, all preparatory work 
on the organisation and conducting of the II Central Asian Congress of Urology has been postponed for 
indefinite term. 

We are closely monitoring the situation with the COVID-19 virus in the world and following all 
the recommendations of the World Health Organisation (WHO) and the Ministry of Health of the 
Republic of Kazakhstan on the possibility of planning and determining the timing of the urologists’ 
congress. 

We remain optimistic about the implementation of our plans and the success of this event 
 
We will inform you additionally about the stabilisation of the epidemiological situation in the 

world and the determination of the timing of the congress. 
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